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NEED HELP ? 

Got something you think should be included in the 

weekly newsletter?  

Get it to Dan Nugent by Thursday 5:00 PM at 

dannynugent7@bigpond.com or SMS 0438 542 703 

Date 
Bible  

Reading 
Intercessions 

Commun-
ion Prep 

Grounds 

02 Annie Vosper Chris Marr - 

Paul Inglis 

09 Robyn Inglis Paul Inglis - 

16 Leanne Marr Carolyn Nugent 
Chris & 
Leanne 

23 
Jeanette 
Gregory 

Ann Turner - 

30 Chris Marr ? - 

November Roster 



 

NOVEMBER CHURCH COUNCIL MEETING 
REPORT TO CONGREGATION (part 1) 

1. Kitchen refurbishment: 
- final details have now been attended to 
- the dishwasher is now functioning 
- thanks to Heather for an epic job well done. 
2. New Church Audio Visual System: 
- to be installed for Christmas 
3. Planning for Future Large Infrastructure Expenses: 
-  a sub-committee has completed this survey and a prioritised list 
has been created  
-  urgent jobs to be attended to are: the new AV system and new 
chairs for the hall. 
- next in importance is the painting of the kitchen and hall and 
outside of the buildings. 
- other items will be dealt with as funds become available. 
4. Building Maintenance: 
- Glyn (and Margaret) have attended to the following: mini ramps 
for all major doors, repairs to sensor light and switch in toilet, front 
lighting fixed, repairs to the back landing, repairs to the gate at the 
top of the ramp. The fly screen at the front of the church is to be in 
place in the coming week. 
- Glyn has identified an ant problem in the kitchen. Could all 
members of the congregation who use the hall ensure that sugar 
etc is kept in ant proof containers e.g. a glass bottle. It appears that 
the ants are also into the urn by the gazillions. Please empty this 
out after it has been used. 
 - Thanks to Glyn and Margaret for their excellent work here. 

5. Pigeon Holes: 
- these are now located in the cupboard on the left as you leave 
the church to go into the kitchen. Please use this useful means of 
communication if you wish to contact any leader in the church. 
 

(to be continued next week) 

 

Christmas Hamper Project – Sharing the Joy of Christmas 
Keep those Hamper Gifts coming folks. Can we improve on 2013? Last 
year 23 volunteers packed and delivered hampers to 100 local people in 
50 families (40 in 2012). The referrals last year included the aged, ill, 
victims of unfortunate circumstances, the terminally ill, family disruption 
and those facing challenging economic circumstances.  Deliveries brought 
surprise, joy and tears. The greatest benefit from the whole exercise was 

the feeling of doing something 
worthwhile for someone else in our 
community.  The doing of ‘the love 
for our neighbours’ is at the core of 
our faith. You can leave non-
perishable food and gift items at 
the Uniting Church or at Ray White 
Rural. Donations of money can be 
passed on to Paul, Ann or Kay or 
banked at the ECU in the 
Combined Churches account as 

“Hamper Donation’.  If you would like to help on the packing day (17th 
December), please let Paul know ph  3425 3220. Your gift, however 
small will be appreciated. 

This Week 
Tuesday 9:30 am Mainly Music 

(music & movement for up to five y.o.)  
Tuesday 7:30 pm home Group 

(69 Sellin Rd..)                                                                                  
Thursday 1:00 pm Card Sharps 

(Raising funds for Casa Sagura in Bolivia) 
Friday 10:00 am Conversation Club 

(A drop in morning with great talks & a good lunch) 

 Dayboro Combined Churches Present their 2nd Annual 
Carol Singing in the Streets 
December 20th 2014 
 

Commencing at 5.30pm at St Francis Xavier McKenzie 
Street, 
proceeding to the School, St Aidans and ending at the Uniting Church 
William Street with a sausage sizzle. 


